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As the holiday season approaches, the Hollis Police Department will be collecting new and
unwrapped toys to benefit the Children’s Hospital at Dartmouth-Hitchcock (CHaD). Many of
the children receiving treatment at CHaD, as well as their families, will not be fortunate
enough to enjoy the holidays in the comfort of their own homes. Additionally, children at
CHaD use toys to help normalize their day, encourage development, and as diversions
when uncomfortable or sitting for long procedures.

We are asking our wonderful community to help support the children receiving treatment at
CHaD. At this time, gifts can be dropped off at the Hollis Police Department. December 10,
2019, will be the last day we will be accepting gifts.

***PLEASE DO NOT DROP OFF USED TOYS.***

If you are interested in donating a new toy, please visit the following link for some ideas on
donation items:

http://www.chadkids.org/donate/chad-wish-list.html


